
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Saugus Centurion Softball Booster Club Executive Board, we would like to welcome you 
this evening to the first booster club general membership meeting for the 2019-2020 Saugus High Softball 
season.  The SCSBC board members have had several meetings with Head Coach Julie Watson, together 
we have worked diligently to devise a budget that will best accommodate the needs of the SHS Softball 
program. 
 
The primary objectives and purposes of the SCSBC as stated in our bylaws are: 
 
1. Raise money and establish funds for the benefit of the players, from which softball activities may be 

provided with equipment, materials and supplies not available through school or district funds. 
2. Promote sportsmanship and teamwork amongst the players, coaches and parents. 
3. Enhance the academic as well as the athletic experience for its players. 
4. Advance the sport of softball and athletic excellence through sportsmanship, teamwork and 

competition. 
5. Foster a public image and increase community awareness of the softball program. 
6. It shall be the policy of the SCSBC to be non-profit, non-commercial, non-sectarian and non-partisan, 

and it shall not engage in any activities other than those deemed necessary to accomplish its stated 
objectives and purposes. 

 
The success of any Booster Club greatly depends on its membership participation.  We all lead very busy 
lives with little time to spare. However, in order to support the needs of the SHS Softball program, our 
daughters and their teammates, as a Booster Club, we need to join together. If each of us could set aside time 
to volunteer in the fundraising efforts, our goal of raising money and establishing funds for the benefit of the 
SHS Softball program can be achieved.   
 
Each family with a daughter(s) interested in participating in the softball program can view the files at 
https://www.sauguscenturionsoftball.com/saugus-softball-booster-club.html  which includes the 
“projected” budget of the SCSBC for the 2019-2020 season.  In the budget is a list of items that we as a 
Booster Club propose to provide to the program and fundraising activities to offset the costs of those 
items.  A list of proposed fundraisers is also included; some already planned and set on our calendar, 
some that are ongoing throughout the season and others that are still in the planning process.  
 
If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at anytime.  Thank 
you for your support and go Saugus Softball! 
 
Sincerely, 
The Saugus Centurion Softball Booster Club 
 
Cathi McMahan Denise Andrews   Jason Shepherd Crystal Gibson    Kirstin Keene 
President  Vice President        Fundraising  Treasurer       Secretary 
 

  


